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July 15, 2010 
 
Ms. Karen Scarborough 
Undersecretary 
Natural Resources Agency 
1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311 
Sacramento, California 95814 

 
Dear Karen: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Richard Roos-Collins will once again be representing American 
Rivers on the Bay Delta Conservation Plan Steering Committee, effective immediately.  John 
Cain will be American Rivers’ alternate to the Steering Committee.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Steve Rothert 
Director 
 


